
Planning Board of Sugar Hill 

March 3, 2020 

 

Members: John Strasser, Rob Hayward, Jim Keefe, David Thurston, Skip Redfield, Amy Venezia 

Guests: Brian Salas and representative from Asplundh 

 

Chairman Hayward called the meeting to order at 5:30PM on Wednesday, March 3, 2020.  On a 

motion made by David Thurston, seconded by Jim Keefe the minutes of the January 8 and 

January 29 meetings were approved.  PASSED UNANIMOUSLY 

Public Hearing 

Trimming on Scenic Roads 

Brian Salas Arborist for Eversource explained that they were here tonight for approval for tree 

removal and trimming along the scenic roads in Sugar Hill.  They have marked the trees that 

need to be removed and are speaking to all homeowners.  If an owner does not want a tree 

removed, they will not remove it.  They are also planning on trimming branches that are close 

to or in the way of the wires.   

The Board expressed approval of the trimming and removal work done in the past and are 

confident that a good job will be done this time as well.  On a motion made by David Thurston, 

seconded by Jim Keefe approval was granted for trimming and removal of trees along the 

scenic roads in Sugar Hill.  PASSED UNANIMOUSLY 

Old Business/New Business 

John informed the Board that the Selectmen decided to remove the noise ordinance from the 

warrant article for this year’s town meeting.   

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned.   

 

Submitted by: 

 

Amy Venezia, Secretary 

 

 


